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                 RESIDENTS CELEBRATING THEIR BIRTHDAY THIS MONTH ARE…. 

GRACE 2ND  
SAM 11TH 
PAM 13TH 
JOHN 21ST  

 

 

 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

QUOTE OF THE MONTH 



 

 

 

THIS MONTH HAS BEEN A HOT ONE!!! WE HAVE MADE SURE 
RESIDENTS DRINK LOTS OF FLUIDS AND HAD PLENTY OF ICE 

CREAMS TO ENJOY. 
WE HAVE BEEN PLAYING LOTS OF GAMES, BINGO AND 

QUIZZES.  WE HAD SINGER RICKY STILL IN THE GARDEN TO 
ENTERTAIN US. THE RESIDENT REALLY ENJOYED HIM. 

THE RESIDENTS HELPED MAKE HAWAIIN DECORATIONS FOR 
OUR SUMMER FETE. THEY MADE BUNTING AND PHOTO 

PROPS. 
WE HAD OUR SUMMER FETE ON FRIDAY 7TH AUGUST. IT WAS 

A SCORCHING HOT DAY AND WE ORGIANLLY PLANNED TO 
HAVE THE FETE OUTSIDE. UNFORTUNALTY IT WAS TOO HOT 
TO GO OUT THERE SO WE BROUGHT THE PARTY INDOORS!!! 

THANK YOU EVERYOME FOR ALL YOUR DONATIONS AND 
GIFTS WE RECEIVED FOR OUR RAFFLE. EVERYBODY WON AT 

LEAST 2 ITEMS EACH WHICH WAS NICE. WE RAISED £69 THAT 
DAY. STAFF MEMBER PINKY KEPT US ENTERTAINED BY 

SINGING. AFTER WE HAD LOTS OF FOOD, COCKTAILS AND 
JUICES, IT WAS A LOVELY AFTERNOON EVERYONE ENJOYED 

THEMSELVES. HOPEFULLY NEXT YEAR FAMILIES CAN JOIN US 
FOR A BIG CELEBRATION LIKE USUAL. 

JO THE HAIRDRESSER IS BACK, RESIDENTS WERE VERY 
EXCITED ABOUT THIS. WE ARE FOLLOWING GUIDELINES AND 

PROTECTING OUR RESIDENTS DURING THESE TIMES. 
WE’VE HAD GARDEN VISITS WHISH ARE GOING WELL IN OUR 
NEW GAZEBOO WE PURCHASED THROUGH FUND RAISING. 

(FOR MORE INFORMATION ON GARDEN VISITS PLEASE RING 
MANAGEMENT) 

WHAT WE HAVE BEEN UP TO…. 



 
 

 

 

 

 

 



 

 

 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 

SEPTEMBER WEEKLY 

ACTIVITIES 
GAMES, ARTS AND CRAFTS, EXERCISING, MUSIC, SING A LONG, 

BINGO, QUIZ, GAMES,TABLET. 

 


